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May 10, 2022

Tom Evans, Executive Director
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street, 8* floor

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02142

Dear Tom,

I am pleased to inform you that the CRA’s project at 93-99 Bishop Allen Drive, the 1862 Isaiah
Bangs Row (now the Community Services Building), has been selected by the Cambridge
Historical Commission to receive a 2022 Preservation Award. The award program, initiated in
1997, honors property owners who conserve and protect the city’s architecture. On behalf of the

Historical Commission, I extend my congratulations and appreciation for your efforts.

Traditionally, the awards have been given out in May during an in-person reception at a historic
property. Again this year, the commission will offer the event in an altered format—entirely online.
Please join us for a Zoom gathering on Thursday, May 26, 2022, at 6:00 pm. You will soon
receive an electronic invitation and information on how to register for the event, The program will

include a presentation showcasing each project and the introduction of project principals.

You will receive a link to an online SmartSheets form by separate e-mail. Please provide us with
information about the individuals and organizations associated with your project; we will invite
them to the Zoom event and include their contributions in the program. If you haven’t already
provided photographs of your project, you may e-mail them to histcomm@cambridgema.gov as
attachments, or we can create a link you can use to upload the images to the SmartSheet system.

Please submit the information form and photographs no later than May 20.
Again, congratulations on your achievement. I hope you will join us on May 26,

Sincerely,

Charles M. Sullivan, Executive Director



